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Event:-               Induction Program 

Date  & Time:-  25.05.2024  

Venue :-    Auditorium  

Co-ordinator:-   Ms. Sony Samuel, Associate Professor, Department of Zoology and Genetics 

 
The quiz club of The Oxford College of Science announced its arrival by hosting an induction program at the 

college auditorium on the 25th of January 2024. The Induction program was conducted for both UG & PG students 

along with the faculty. The aim of the program was to spread awareness regarding the formation of the new Quiz 
Club and to propagate its agenda to the audience.The program commenced with an inaugural address by Ms. Sony 

Samuel (Assistant Professor; Department of Zoology & Genetics), the Faculty Coordinator, who extended a warm 

welcome to the audience and gave an introduction of the newly formed Quiz club. It was followed by a speech by 
Ms. Harshita Kosambi; the Student Coordinator from BSc II year, who gave a further light on the quiz club and 

welcomed the honorable Vice Principals, Prof. Gayatri Sudheer & Dr. Bharathi S respectively. The next talk was 

from both the Vice Principals who emphasized the importance of quizzing in fostering critical thinking, knowledge 

& teamwork. They congratulated the club’s founding members & encouraged the new members to actively 
participate & contribute to the club’s growth.Followed by, Mr. Ankit Dey the Student Coordinator from BSc II 

year, presented an overview of the club’s objectives, planned activities & the vision of the club. The presentation 

highlighted the club’s commitment to creating a vibrant quizzing culture by conducting frequent sessions & 

participating in intra & inter-college quizzes. 

Later, it was followed by a small quiz session to put the audience’s quizzing skills to the test. The session featured 

4 questions from different fields to encourage  team work & collaboration. The audience put their thinking caps 

on to answer the questions and the ones who answered them correctly were awarded with a small token of 

appreciation. 

Finally, the program concluded with a vote of thanks by Ms. Harshita Kosambi. The response was commendable 

from the audience and they were eager to be a part of this new journey with a new club. 

 



 
 

 

 


